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The Pontifical Academy for Life participates in the
European HYBRIDA Project

The consortium of the EU-funded project HYBRIDA, organizes the
final conference of the project which will take place in Brussels on May
15th 2024 (14:00-18:20). The title of the event is The future of organoids
technology, addressing ethical and regulatory challenges.
-The HYBRIDA Project final conference will be addressed to non-experts
in organoids, mainly targeting policy makers, research ethics committee
members, research managers and research funders.
Registration
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